
You’re invited to Durack College’s Open Home 

Monday 22nd October 2018 

10am—1pm 

(Student Free Day) 

 

(Entrance to the College grounds will be via St Margaret’s AGS gates, 34 

Lapraik Street, Ascot.) 

 

Durack College is centrally located in Ascot and prides itself on scholarship, 

community and opportunity. Our residents attend all the major universities 

across Brisbane and they enjoy being part of our welcoming and inclusive 

community. Many also are able to work in a variety of roles at St Margaret’s 

AG School to support their studies. 

 

Visit us now and finalise your tertiary accommodation in preparation for 

university next year. College Director Merryl Wheaton is looking forward to 

meeting with you and answering any questions that you may have. 

 

Applications for 2019 are now open with limited places remaining. 

For more details, please visit our website www.durackcollege.com.au or  

follow us on Instagram and Facebook. 

 

For all enquiries, please contact 

College Director Mrs Merryl Wheaton 

E: mwheaton@durackcollege.com.au 

T: 3862 0860 or 0423 857 233 


